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Robert W. Swanson
Associate Counsel

August 16, 2005

Filed via Email

Ms. Towanda Bryant

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau ‘

445 12™ Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  Withdrawal of Request for Nunc Pro Tunc Authorization, File No. SES-
T/C-20050628-00832

Dear Ms. Bryant:

Telenor Satellite, Inc. (“Telenor’) hereby files this request to withdraw the above-
referenced request for nunc pro tunc authorization contained in the Satellite Earth Station
Authorization for Transfer of Control application File No. SES-T/C-20050628-00832.
Please note that the transfer of control was pro forma. We have recently been advised by
Commission staff that the nunc pro tunc request must be withdrawn before the
application can be processed.

Please note that the above referenced application incorporates by reference the
Satellite Earth Station Authorization for Transfer of Control applications filed by Telenor
on February 16, 2005 under file numbers SES-T/C-20050217-00188 and SES-T/C-
20050217-00189. '

Please contact the undersigned with any questions about this filing.
Respectfully submitted,
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Robert W. Swanson
Associate Counsel
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